
 

 

27th September 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers,        

 
As part of our celebration of the harvest festival, Jupiter class’ assembly on the 1st October 2021, is 
about giving thanks for the good things in our lives including food; as part of our celebration we 
are collecting food and supplies for foodbanks which will then be distributed among vulnerable 
members of our community. 
 
The coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak has made it difficult for many people in our community to 
financially or physically access food. This includes older people, those with disabilities, rough 
sleepers and asylum seekers etc. 
 
So, we are requesting this year that the children bring in an item of non-perishable food such as, 
cereal, soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes/ pasta sauce, lentils, beans and pulses, tinned meat or 
vegetables, tea/coffee, tinned fruit or biscuits.  We will ensure that all donations get to our local 
food bank.  
 
Please can your children bring their donation into school on Friday 1st October. 

 
Any donation, however small will be greatly appreciated.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Robins  
 

 
 
 


